My name is Erin Burlando. My husband Nathan and I have been married for
17 years. We have three children, Aidan in grade 9, Ella in grade 6 and Ainsley in
grade 4. We joined the Trinity community seven years ago when our oldest child
was going into grade 3. We were seeking a change for our children’s education and
we are so grateful that God lead us to TCS. Our experience at TCS has been a huge
blessing for our family. | have been a stay at home mom for the past 15 years. This
has allowed me to volunteer in many different areas at TCS. As well as being home
to raise our children, I also support my husband in running our small business.

Growing up I was fortunate to be raised by two parents who deeply love
Jesus. They instilled in me the importance of a personal relationship with Jesus and
a passion to study God’s word. I accepted Jesus as my Savior at a very young age. |
have seen God’s faithfulness throughout my life. My faith and relationship with
Jesus is a journey and [ know that [ am still a work in progress! Although I did not
grow up going to Christian school, I am so thankful that my children have been able
to receive a Christian education. A firm foundation is being built within each one of
my children. I know that it is a direct result of the amazing teachers and staff at TCS
that have invested in their lives.

Our family attends Mckenzie Towne Church. We have been attending there
for almost 10 years. We have been involved in many ministries throughout the
years. Currently [ serve in the ladies ministry, my husband is on the elders board
and we lead a small group together.

Itis an honor to be asked to be a part of the ACSCS board. I know that this
will stretch me and push me outside of my comfort zone. I am looking forward to
seeing how God will use me to serve the TCS community.



